
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS
Friday 23rd May 2025
Monday 21st July 2025

Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Autumn Term 2024
Starts: 03.09.24 - Ends 20.12.24
Half term:  28.10.24 -  01.11.24

Spring Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25

Half term:  17.02.25-21.02.25
Summer Term 2025 

Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 
Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

KEY DATES

Date - 24.11.24

01903 854970
 office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

FOG 
It is coming up to a busy time in FOG’s events calendar as they
prepare for the run up to Christmas. Some exciting thigs to
look forwards to are: Elfridges, end of term panto and
Christmas craft morning. 

What a week it has been at The Globe, from book fairs and
parents consultations to trips and Wild Woods it has been
jam packed! 

I would like to begin by providing an update on Mrs Kidd,
she is home and resting and I am sure you will all join me in
wishing her a speedy recovery. I would also like to welcome
Mrs Hudson who has joined us this week as our new
Assistant Headteacher whilst Mrs Kingsley continues her
medical treatment. Mrs Hudson has been getting to know
the children and received such a warm welcome during our
Friday assembly. We have also had yet another exciting
trip as Year 4 headed out to Fishbourne Roman Palace!
I have loved hearing all the carols and nativity practices
that have been going on this week. Everyone is sounding so
beautiful, the festive season is well and truly upon us! 
 - Mrs Salvage , Assistant Headteacher

Upcoming events
29.11 - St Andrew's day celebration- Scouts, Beavers,
Squirrels etc. invite to wear their uniform to school.
02.12 - Donation advent calendar begins 
05.12 - Both Reception nativity performances
06.12 - SEND coffee morning 
10.12& 11.12 - Year 1 nativity performances
12.12&13.12- Year 2 nativity performances
12.12 - Year 4 carol concert 
17.12 - Year 3 carol concert

Attendance heroes
A big well done to the following classes for achieving
over our 96% attendance target this week: Canada,
South Korea and Fiji! We didn’t manage any 100%
attendance this week but I’m sure we will be able to
reach it again!  I wonder who will achieve 96%+ this
upcoming week.

What a week!


